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2nd July 1930

The Principal,and Vioe-Ohancellor.
McGill University
Montreal.

Dear Sit,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your 
letter of the 20th June and to say that the Garton 
Foundation studentship will be offered in 1931.

I hope to be able to forward to you the 
necessary recommendation forms and application papers 
in the course of a month.

Yours faithfully

y Secretary.
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